
River Cities Chapter of Medical Assistants 

 

Board Minutes Highlights 

Saturday, March 28, 2020 

Zoom Meeting 

 

New Board members were confirmed and announced.  The following is the new Board: 

President:   Andrea Erickson, CMA (AAMA) 

President-Elect:  Laura Matthews, CMA (AAMA) 

Treasurer:   Cindy Wanvig, CMA (AAMA) 

Secretary:   Jocelyn Willis, CMA (AAMA) 

Immediate Past President: Christy Oldenstadt, CMA (AAMA) 

Parliamentarian:  Johnny Adamson, CMA (AAMA) 

 Standing Committees: 

  Bylaws:   Johnny Adamson, CMA (AAMA) 

  Communication:  Johnny Adamson, CMA (AAMA) 

  Education:   Paula Purdy, CMA (AAMA) 

       Gabriela Carrillo, CMA (AAMA) 

       Virginia Chambers, CMA (AAMA) 

       Alexandria Holcomb, CMA (AAMA) 

  Membership/Marketing: Paula Purdy, CMA (AAMA) 

 

The 2020-2021 Budget was reviewed and accepted 

 

Board approved the expense of a Zoom meeting for March 28, 2020. 

 

Education:   

• Due to COVID-19 the March 2020 education was rescheduled for September.   

 

• All due to COVID-19, Providence Medical Center cancelled all use of the location for 

education until further notice. 

 

• Until further notice RCCMA will have Zoom meetings for their chapter education.  Our first 

education will be in May, “Female Incontinence: Patient Education and Resources” - Stacy 

Mosbrucker, BS, P.T. Assistant 

 

• The OSMA Fall Quarterly is still on track for October 10th but the location has changed to 

Portland Community College, Cascade Campus.  The topic is on Mental Health.  Additional 

information will be made available at a later date. 

 

Bylaws: 

• Changes to the Bylaws were made including the percent of members require to make a change 

or vote. 

 

Miscellaneous: 

• President is working on creating a RCCMA Facebook and doing the graphics for a banner pop-

up for our monthly education.  Both are on-going. 

 


